
Mayor David Condon invites applicants for an opening on the Spokane Historic Landmarks 
Commission (SHLC). The position is to be held by a professional Architect or Landscape 
Architect and would serve a term of January 2017 to December of 2019.  

The 11-member SHLC makes recommendations to the City Council for landmark designation 
and reviews all proposed physical alterations to designated features of Spokane Historic 
Register properties. 

The Commission is composed of two architects who are registered in the state of Washington; a 
state-certified general real estate appraiser; two historians with appropriate degrees or 
equivalent experience; a professional archaeologist or anthropologist with appropriate degrees; 
and an experienced preservation construction specialist. There are also two at large appointees 
from both Spokane County and the City of Spokane. 

SHLC meetings are held on the third Wednesday of each month at 3:00 p.m. Commission 
responsibilities require a commitment of approximately 3 -5 hours a month. 
 
Interested applicants may be City of Spokane or Spokane County residents.  Commission 
members serve without compensation. Those interested in being considered should send a 
letter of interest, resume and a completed City of Spokane Application For 
Committees/Boards/Commissions (available here) by November 27, 2016.  Electronic 
submissions are preferred, if possible. Please email your letter, application and resume 
to: bcote@spokanecity.org. 

To submit a paper copy, please address to: Brandy Cote, Office of the Mayor, Spokane City Hall, 
808 W Spokane Falls Blvd, Spokane, WA 99201. 

For more information, please call 509-625-6543 - Megan Duvall, City/County of Spokane 
Historic Preservation Officer.  

 

https://static.spokanecity.org/documents/bcc/committee-commissions-board-application-2014-10-30.pdf

